Faculty Letter of Reference 2015
Re: Samara C. Kezele Fritchman, MA, LMHC, CEAP, EAS-C

It is my pleasure to recommend Samara Fritchman. | have known Ms. Fritchman
during her one year contract with Tacoma Community College in the 2014-15
academic year.

Samara is a dedicated and caring person. She has an excellent attitude and has
consistently shown a willingness to help others. She has continually used her
skills successfully and always shows a willingness to accept observations and
suggestions. She has tremendous self-motivation and is a thoughtful and creative
problem solver.

Samara has shown great dedication to working with students both in counseling
and in the classroom. She remains calm and professional in all circumstances and
handles herself with grace in even the most difficult of situations.

Samara is professional, detail oriented and compassionate. | have enjoyed my
interactions with her. Please feel free to contact me at (253) 566-5339 if you are
in need of any further information.

Sincerely,

Dr. David Howard

Counselor

Tacoma Community College



